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Presenters Pictured Above (from left to right)- Joe Showker- Digital Ethics, Sergeant Chris Ubben and Deputy Mark Currence of the Rappahannock 

County Sherriff’s Office- ALICE (Active Shooter) Training, and Alan Rasmussen- Vaping/Substance Abuse 

 
RCPS hosted a School Safety Summit on Wednesday, April 
3rd.  This informative community event, a collaboration 
between Rappahannock County Public Schools and the 
Rappahannock County Sherriff’s Office, offered helpful 
safety-related topics for parents, community members, 
and students.   

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Rappahannock County Public Schools would like to thank 
the Sheriff’s Office, our featured presenters, parents, and 
everyone in attendance for working together to foster a 
safe community for all. 
 

 

Visit the Happenings & Highlights section of the website to see more upcoming events. 

 
 
“The safety summit was a timely, informative, 
and interactive discussion that helped open my 
eyes to some of the dangers on the internet, 
while reassuring me that, as a parent, I can 
partner with my kids to harness the positive 
aspects of being online.  A huge thanks to all 
who worked to bring this to Rappahannock!” 

-Lynnie Genho, Parent 

 

 
"I really enjoyed Mr. Rasmussen's presentation 
on the dangers of substance abuse among our 
teens and pre-teens and what we can do about 
it. He stressed the importance of setting a good 
example for them. So much information is 
available to them through social media, T.V., 
etc.  When you see something unhealthy, talk to 
them about it. Share your beliefs and values.”   

-Rose Reed, Parent 
 



 
 

 

 

 

Important Dates for April 

Spring Break- Monday, April 15th- Monday, April 22nd  

 

 
 
 

 
Principal’s Breakfast 

Students that demonstrated excellent behavior throughout 
the month were nominated by their homeroom teachers to 
be recognized by participating in a special Principal’s 
Breakfast.  The selected students for this past month 
enjoyed a yummy breakfast consisting of eggs, bacon, and 
pancakes with Principal Temple and Assistant Principal 
Phillips.    
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

NHS Inductee Ceremony 
Fourteen students from RCHS were inducted into the 
National Honor Society (NHS) during the 2019 National 
Honor Society Induction Ceremony on April 1st.  The 
2019 inductees were selected based on areas of 
scholarship, service, leadership, and character.  In a 
ceremony organized by the five NHS officers, the 
inductees were recognized for achieving candidacy and 
being selected as members.  According to Bryce Jones, 
the current President of the RCHS Chapter of the 
National Honors Society, the newest members would be 
joining “the nation’s oldest, largest, and most 
prestigious student recognition program.”   The Spring 
2019 NHS Inductees include Madison Brantley, Bryce 
Fryant, Agustin Garcia, Alec Petty, Allie Phillips, Ryan 
Raiford, Jenna Robey, Olivia Scheulen, Evelyn Vandrey, 
Natalie Way, Camron Wayland, Rachel Weghorst, Jordan 
Welch, and Donavan Zook.   
 
Pictures courtesy of RCHS Senior, Emily Preston 
  


